
Emerald Class Newsletter 

16.09.2016 – Term 1 

 

What have we been learning? 

It has been another great week in Emerald class. We had a fantastic time at our tea party on 

Tuesday trying new things and had an exciting post card from Paddington Bear. Have they told 

you all about it?  

  

 

We had fun on our scooters and bikes developing our physical development. Also Emerald class 

are starting an art project in the style of Piet Montrian which will continue through next week.  

 

Thank you for those that attended ‘meet the teacher’. If you are able to help us out during 

mornings or afternoons then please let Miss Tyler or Mrs Barry know.  

Next Week 

Emerald artists will be continuing our art project 

in the style of Piet Montrian.  

We will be creating post cards to send back to 

Paddington and starting to look into the gas 

explosion that happened in Wickwar.  

It is great to see children are practising our 

Harvest Samba song ready for the festival.  

Dates for your diary 

The Rio Summer Fair is on Saturday 17th  

September at school. 

The Harvest festival will be on the 27th 

September. The children will be going to 

the church for this. More details to follow. 


